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LET'S BE EVEN MORE VIGILANT IN TIMES OF CRISIS!

In the context of the current health crisis, our capacity to remain vigilant toward risks that surround us

may decrease. Risk factors, such as tiredness and worry over our health and that of our loved ones, can lead
us to a drop of our guard during an operation. The case below, which occurred several months ago,
describes a fire in a chemical storage room aboard a PSV. Thanks to a trained, reactive and focused crew,
the fire was brought under control and the 4 passengers on board were placed in safe conditions until

the fire was put out. Each person must remain vigilant to ensure the safety of all, regardless of the context.

FIND ALL COVID-19 RELATED INFORMATION ON THE BOURBON HUB.
THE SAFETY POST IS BASED ON REAL EVENTS - PLEASE PRINT, POST AND DISCUSS THIS ISSUE!
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LIFE SAVING RULES

DO: «1
* Separate and store products in compliance with regulatory requirements. e
* Keep all SDS (Safety Data Sheets) for all chemical products and ensure that they are
available at all appropriate workstations.
* Check the condition of chemical products containers.

* Remain vigilant under all circumstances.

DON'T:
* Store more products than the room can contain (avoid cluttered passageways, etc.).
* Keep on board products that do not have legible labels or products in containers that
are in poor condition.
* Store products in containers that are not approved for the product.




